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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 

Notice to the Commercial Banks & Authorized Dealers 

Engaged in Outward Remittances and the Persons who 

make Outward Remittances 

 
   

All Commercial Banks, Authorized Dealers engaged in outward remittances 

and the persons who make the outward remittances are hereby informed that 

the Notice issued on 08.04.2020 under the reference No. PN/TC/2020-03 is 

still valid for the above purpose and you are kindly request to adhere to the 

procedure sets out in said notice.  

 

The Commercial Banks or Authorized Dealers are required to submit the 

monthly schedules as stated in the said notice by way of e-mail attachment in 

excel format to wijesuriya.wan@ird.gov.lk 

 

For any clarifications,  

Officer Contact No. E-mail 

Mr. S.S.D. Weerasekara 

Deputy Commissioner General 
0112135404 weerasekara.ssd@ird.gov.lk 

Ms. L.M.C. Weerakoon 

Senior Commissioner 
0112134250 weerakoon.lmc@ird.gov.lk 

Mr. W.A.N. Wijesuriya 

Commissioner 

0112134204/ 

0718122400 
wijesuriya.wan@ird.gov.lk 

 
 

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 
 

 
 

Requirement of Tax Clearance Certificates for 

Outward Remittances 


